

Aleutians East Borough School District

P.O. Box 429, Sand Point, Alaska 99661 Ph. 907-383-5222 FAX 907-383-3496

Serving the children in the Alaskan communities of: Akutan, Cold Bay, False Pass, King Cove, and Sand Point www.aebsd.org

November 1, 2020

Dear Members of the Akutan Community:

As members of the Akutan community, you are all aware that an Akutan resident has tested positive for COVID-19. The individual is in isolation in Akutan and after consultation with EAT CEO Paul Mueller, there is currently no identifiable threat to Akutan School. If there is any change in this scenario, I will provide an update.

Also below, you will see a letter from the City of Akutan outlining Akutan's lockdown procedures associated with the positive COVID-19 case. I have spoken with Mayor Bereskin and Akutan's lockdown procedures will not impact school operations unless the landscape changes. School will be open on Monday November 2 and will run a normal schedule. As always, I am in regular communication with Mr. Mueller.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Patrick Mayer, Superintendent

Potril V. Mayer